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Please find our school newsletter for the 
week ending 17th December 2021. Click 
on the links for more information. 
 
Please visit our website 
www.pentrepoethprimary.co.uk  
 
Kind regards, 
Cofion cynnes, 
 
Dean Taylor 
Headteacher 

http://www.pentrepoethprimary.co.uk/
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This will be the last newsletter of the year. 2021 has again brought significant challenges for all of us. 

However, it has been really great to see the children complete this Autumn term without having to 

have whole class, year or school closures. Thanks for your cooperation and support.  

 

I will be monitoring the school e-mail over Christmas. If you do need to inform me of a positive covid 

case next week – please e-mail the school e mail. Pentrepoeth.primary@newporschools.wales 

 

As you will know from my letter yesterday there are two planning days at the beginning of the Spring 

term to allow schools to plan. Face to face teaching will commence on Thursday January 6th unless 

things change over Christmas. 

 

On behalf of the governors, staff and pupils at Pentrepoeth I wish you all a very happy and safe 

Christmas and a healthy and prosperous new year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Cofion cynnes, 
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